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• In line with its sustainability objective, Peninsula has taken a further step towards 
providing cleaner energy solutions in a responsible way by obtaining certification through 
the International Sustainability and Carbon Certification (ISCC) system.

• The ISCC EU certification awarded to the company entities - Peninsula Petroleum Limited 
(PPL) and Peninsula Petroleum S.L. (PPSL) – confirms its operations comply with the 
applicable requirements for biofuels according to the Renewable Energy Directive (RED II) 
(Directive (EU) 2018/2001 on the promotion of the use of energy from renewable sources 
(recast)). Additionally, PPL has also obtained certification under ISCC Plus regime as a for 
voluntary, non-regulated sustainability markets outside the European Union. 

• This certification enables the traceability of the sustainable fuel through the supply 
chain and verifiable reduction of lifecycle emissions. As such, Peninsula can provide its 
customers with a portfolio of alternative fuel and energy source products that will help 
meet their own sustainability goals, and wider effort to transform the maritime sector as 
part of becoming a global climate-neutral economy. 

• The ISCC EU certification allows Peninsula to supply its first biofuel bunker supply in 
2023. This certification also enables the company to market other products such as bio 
or bio-circular.

• In the words of Kenny MacLean, COO of Peninsula, “we are proud to obtain the ISCC 
certification, which sets the global standard for biofuels supply and handling. We are 
highly motivated to work closely with the ISCC on optimising compliance and best 
practice, ensuring that our customers benefit from Peninsula’s commitment to help 
decarbonise marine energy. Regular ISCC audits will assist Peninsula to hone its supply 
efficiency and operational excellence, all for the benefit of both our customers and the 
marine environment. 

• Once again, Peninsula is committed to industrial innovation, sustainability, and 
collaboration with third parties to offer pioneering products that help its customers meet 
their own demands for more sustainable products that contribute to the transition towards 
achieving a zero carbon future by 2050.
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